July 22, 2019 
Dave Kendall opened the meeting at 7:00 P.M. with 9 members present. Dave Kendall read the Amateurs Code.
Deb Smith read the minutes of the June 2019 meeting and they were approved.
Jim Smith reported the following financial report for June 2019 and it was approved.
     Starting balance       $2,998.67
     Total Received            $ -0-
     Disbursements           $ 100.00
     Ending balance         $ 2,898.67
Mike Brooker reported that no one from our club attended the Indiana Repeater Council Committee Meeting. Bob Worsham recommended that we remain a member of this council, so Ben Johnson made a motion that we pay our membership dues to the Indiana Repeater Council for next year at the Fort Wayne Hamfest in November Bob Worsham seconded it. Motion passed.
OLD BUSINESS
Dave Kendall reported that we made 1,031 points for this year’s Field Day score which is a little better than last year’s score. 
NEW BUSINESS
Dave Kendall mentioned that the Habitat for Humanity will probably not be available next year to have our Field Day event, so we need to start looking for a different place to have it. 
Dave Kendall said he has some equipment to sell at the Fort Wayne Hamfest in November, and asked if anyone else would be interested in sharing a table.
Mike Warner made the motion to adjourn the meeting, and Steve Doerscher seconded it.                             Deb Smith -Secretary                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     								       
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